
The City of Elephant Butte is pleased to inform the residents of  the City of     
Elephant Butte that Mountain States Contracting will begin the milling and      
repaving of Butte Blvd. on June 16th, 2025. The project is projected to last up to 
two weeks with a proposed completion date of June 30th, 2025.  Traffic will be      
encouraged to use side streets and should expect some delays throughout the 
construction. We appreciate your cooperations and patience during this roadway 
project! There will be one lane operational during this project.  

For additional information please contact Janet Porter-Carrejo, City Manager. 
(575)744-4892 ext. 101 


